Searchers Field Trip to the Planet Mine
Bouse, AZ. and Quartzsite
January 17 and 19, 2016
Leader-Norbert Bernhardt
We hope you had a fantastic holiday season and we wish you a Happy New Year!
I am planning a field trip in conjunction with the Quartzsite Pow Wow and other gem shows in Arizona.
The Planet Mine is an interesting area and I have collected Chrysocolla, Hematite and Malachite there a few years ago. The main thing would be to find the Chrysocolla with some Malachite that will polish up to make nice cabs. I have some that shows good color and polish.
I have planned the field trip to be on Sunday, January 17 for those that need to get back to work. I also planned one to the same area on Tuesday, January 19 which is the day before the Quartzsite Pow Wow starts. Some of you may want to include going to both on your trip. Remember the 18th is the Martin Luther King holiday. You may have that day off.
I would have to rate the trip to the Planet Mine as a 4 wheel drive vehicle road.
We will be camped in Quartzsite. Please RSVP by e-mail so that I know if you are coming. E-mail me before January 10 as I will be out of town after the 10th. nbern@cox.net. If you need to call my cell is 714-904-2181
Most likely we will all be camping in different areas, so we will meet for the field trip approx 5.5 miles North of Quartz-site on Hwy 95.
Take Hwy 95 approx. 5.5 miles North and then turn right on Plomosa Rd toward Bouse, AZ. We will meet just off Plo-mosa Rd. and leave at 9am for Bouse.
See you there, weather permitting.
